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ADVANCE SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 

TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE

18th June 2019

Agenda item       10        

Proposed Article 4 Direction for Maer Conservation Area
 

The Conservation Advisory Working Party has considered the report and resolved at its 
meeting on 4th June that “it was supportive of the proposed Article 4 direction and its scope, 
which is an appropriate recognition of the contribution made by walls and boundary features 
to the character and appearance of this conservation area and the desirability of bringing 
alterations to these features within the scope of planning control”.  

 

 


